
 
 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

       

 

Bexton Primary School & Nursery Weekly Newsletter 
Telephone:  01565 632816                                                                      Website: http://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/ 

Monday 11th December     Headteacher:  Mrs E Armstrong                              email: admin@bexton.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

                                               Dates for your diary: 
Monday 8th January 2018: Children return and beginning of 
Children’s Adventure Trust Ethical Enterprise Charity 
Friday 19th January: Year 4 Trip to Tatton Old Hall 
Friday 19th January: Dress down day- £1 donation 
Friday 19th January: FOBs Cinema Night 5-7pm Y1-Y6 only 
Friday 26th January: FOBs Quiz Night 
Tuesday 30th January: Y2 trip to Jodrell Bank 
Thursday 1st February: Barclays Cyber Safety with Y4 
Friday 9th February: FOBs Discos 
Thursday 15th February: School closes 
Friday 16th February: INSET day for school staff only 
Monday 26th February: Children return to school 
Thursday 1st March: World Book Day 
Friday 2nd March: Open Afternoon for Parents 1.30pm-
3.20pm 
Thursday 8th March: Parents Evening 3.45-6.15 
Thursday 15th March: Parents Evening 3.45-6.15 
Friday 23rd March: Sports Relief 
Tuesday 27th to Thursday 29th March: Y5 Residential 
Thursday 29th March: School closes for Easter 
 

Dates for your diary: 
Tuesday 12th December: Infant Nativity 10am (pre-school 
children allowed) 
Wednesday 13th December: Infant Nativity 2pm (no-pre-
school children allowed) 
Thursday 14th December: Infant Nativity 10am (no-pre-school 
children allowed) 
Monday 18th December: KS2 Dress Rehearsal @St John’s 
Church & Children’s Christmas Lunch 
Tuesday 19th December: KS2 Concert @St John’s Church 
1.30pm 
Wednesday 20th December: Cygnets Christmas Performance 
9.30am  
Wednesday 20th December: KS2 Concert @ St John’s Church 
6.30pm (start performance- arrive @6pm please) 
Thursday 21st December: Swan’s Christmas Performance 
9.30am & Christmas Parties 
Friday 22nd December: School closes for Christmas  

 

Year 3 / Year 4  
Hockey Taster  
Session 
These children had a  
fantastic time at the  
hockey taster  
session at Knutsford  
Academy last week.  
  

Thank you 
We would like to say a huge thank you for your support last 
Thursday, sending in packed lunches so that the lunch staff 
could attend Mrs Warner’s funeral and your donations on 
Friday towards East Cheshire Hospice. We raised £385 for 
East Cheshire Hospice. 
Mrs Warner’s family are thrilled with the support they have 
received and that we are painting a golden hopscotch in Mrs 
Warner’s honour.   
 

After School Clubs  
All after school activities have now finished for the term. The 
exception to this is Mine Craft club which has one last session 
tonight.  
 
 

Christmas Countdown!  
Please read the following information carefully as there is a 
lot going on in the next couple of weeks. 
Infant Nativity 
Please note that pre-school children can only come to the 
Tuesday morning performance.  
Children’s Christmas Lunch 
If your child wishes to have a Christmas lunch on Monday 18th 
December (& they don’t normally have one) please let the 
school office know by Tuesday morning at the latest. Email 
reception@bexton.cheshire.sch.uk  
Children can bring Christmas hats to wear during the festive 
lunch. 
KS2 Concert @St John’s Church 
Please let us know as soon as possible if you can help walking 
the children to the church on Monday 18th (am) or Tuesday 
19th (pm). Please ensure all consent forms are returned ASAP.  
Please note that children should arrive at the church at 6pm 
ready to start the concert at 6.30pm.  
Cygnets & Swan’s Christmas Performances 
On Wednesday 20th December please drop Cygnet children in 
their costume or Christmas outfit at nursery ay 9am and come 
over to the school hall.  
On Thursday 21st December please drop Swan’s children in 
their costumes and come to the school hall. 
Christmas Parties –Thursday 21st December 
Children can wear their own clothes on Christmas party day- 
please make sure children don’t wear anything too precious 
as they will still be playing outside. If you can help please 
return the slip (on the party letter) to the school office.  
 
 
 
 

Christmas Fair 

We are delighted to let you know that the Christmas Fair 
raised £2,761.81 and this is being match-funded by Mrs 
Draycott at Barclays- thank you!  The FOBs Christmas cards 
also raised £390. 

Mrs Ledwith has sent a big thank you for the Love Food Hate 
Waste Christmas cards sent in. The entries from Bexton were 
highly commended and have been displayed in school.  
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